
The Titchfield Village Trust completed all the work on the roof and 

surrounding paths to the Village Hall during 22/23.

We have instigated plans to complete the extra outside work and interior 

refurbishments. Some of the outside work to be completed in 2023 and 

the interior work to begin in August 2024 subject to funding.

During the Year we adopted the telephone box in the centre of the village 

and began work on converting it into a book exchange. We hope to 

complete this during 2023.

The planting of 50 trees in Barry’s Meadow (In the centre of the village) 

was very successful and will continue on the rest of the meadow during 

2023. This will include the planting of a ‘Community Orchard’

We continue to keep across village Planning developments.

Other projects include the installation of a defibrillator at the doctors 

surgery.






